RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL

9 March 2017

Dear Parents & Guardians

TE MOANA JF - YEAR 5/6 CAMP - EL RANCHO - 14 - 17 November

Registration Due: 7 April 2017 - on Kindo

Cost: \$20 non refundable deposit by 7 April 2017

This year our camp is going to be held at El Rancho, Waikanae. The camp will run from **Tuesday 14th November to Friday 17th November (Week 5, Term 4)**, a total of three nights. Some of the activities that we have planned include horse riding, low ropes, wilderness survival, orienteering, beach visit and river walk.

The final price of the camp is still being negotiated but shouldn't exceed \$200 per child, and I hope that it will be significantly less than that amount once we start fundraising for this event.

At this point we need notification of children attending so please go to our Online School Shop - Kindo and register for camp & pay your \$20 non-refundable deposit by **Friday 7th April**. Please contact the School Office if you require assistance with Kindo.

Early in Term 2 we will be sending out application forms for parents who wish to be considered as parent helpers both overnight and daytime. All parent helpers who are accepted will need to be police vetted as part of the Vulnerable Children's Act.

To find Kindo please go to the Raumati Beach School website, choose the menu option 'Payment/Permission' on the left hand menu. Then click the link to register for Kindo (if you haven't already) and complete your child's registration and payment.

Regards,

Jo Fothergill
TEAM LEADER – TE MOANA JF